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PDR/SMF 

17 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This is just a short letter to parents regarding the Ofsted inspection held on Tuesday 5 and 

Wednesday 6 April. We had been informed the report would be issued to school, last week on, 

Wednesday 11 May, but clearly, that date has been and gone. We have asked for an update 

from Ofsted and been informed there is a delay at their end and currently we do not have a 

date they are aiming for. Clearly, we will send you the report as soon as we have it, but you will 

appreciate it is out of our hands at the moment. 

In the meantime, we are already moving forward with our school improvement plan, supporting 

our year 11 and 13 students with their exams and preparing in earnest for the new academic 

year. This includes our Open Evenings on Wednesday 22 and Thursday 23 June, which are of 

particular interest to parents and students in year 5 currently. 

I do hope all is well with you and your families and as ever if there is anything we can help you 

with, please do let us know. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Peter Roberts 

Headteacher 
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